

President Swart Ave, Empangeni, 3880 9

035 772 7740 🕓

035 772 7331 🖶

info@zululandremedialschool.co.za 1921

www.zululandremedialcentre.co.za

Zululand Remedial Centre

17 July 2020

Dear Parent / Guardian,

The school academic program has been running smoothly and the Bi-Weekly Plan is progressing well.

Learners are encouraged to follow all Standard Operational Procedures (SOP) that are in place and remember to report to school with their name tags on.

Non-compulsory donations of photocopy paper would be appreciated as the number of worksheets per learner has increased drastically, due to textbooks not being utilized by learners.

This is part of the safety procedures and precautions due to COVID-19.

Regards,

MR D MILLIN PRINCIPAL